RICK SCOTT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF GOVERNOR
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION CARLOS LOPEZ-CANTERA
BOB MARTINEZ CENTER L.T. GOVERNOR
2600 BLAIRSTONE ROAD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-2400 HERSCHEL T. VINYARD JR.
SECRETARY
August 18, 2014
Mr. Scott Harper
Solid Waste Services Manager
14450 Landfill Road
Brooksville, Florida 34614
sharper@co.hernando.fl.us
RE: Certification of Construction Completion

Phase 1 Closure of the Class 1 Landfill — Permit No. 22755-021-SF/01
Northwest Waste Management Facility (ID SWD-27-40722)
Hernando County, Florida

Dear Mr. Harper:

The Department has reviewed the above mentioned document prepared in support of the
Certification of Construction Completion for the Phase 1 closure of the Class 1 Landfill located at
the Northwest Waste Management Facility (WACS 40722) located in Hernando County, Florida.

With the exception of the Deviations in Design (section 4.0) identified in the submittal, the
Department has determined that the Phase 1 closure was constructed substantially in accordance
with the approved design and construction requirements of the Permit No. 22755-021-SF/01.

The Department therefore approves the Certification of Construction Completion Report for the
Phase 1 Landfill Closure of the Class 1 Landfill.

If you would like to discuss any issue in this letter, please contact either Phil Ciaravella at (850) 245-
8742 (philip.ciaravella@dep.state.fl.us) or myself at (850) 245- 8760.
(henry.freedenberg@dep.state.fl.us).

Sincerely,
=)
Henry Freedenberg, P.E./P.G

Cc:  David Beben (David.B¢ben@hdrinc.com)
Richard Tedder j
Steve Morgan
Phiil Ciaravella
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